
Official Notice
Borough of Brentwood

Council
Notice of 2024 Budget

Public Hearing/Workshop
Notice is hereby given that the
Brentwood  Borough  Council
will  be  conducting  (2)
two Budget Workshops/Public
Hearings  to  discuss  and
review  the  2024  Proposed
Budget   for  the  Borough  of
Brentwood, Allegheny County,
PA.   The  first  workshop  will
focus primarily on the General
Operating  Fund  and
Capital Improvement Fund of
the  Proposed  2024  Budget.
This  workshop  has  been
scheduled
for Monday, October 9, 2023,
at  6:00  PM.  The  Budget
Workshop will  take  place  in
the Council Chambers of the
Borough  Municipal  Building
located  at  3735  Brownsville
Road,   Brentwood,  PA
15227.   Any  person  with  a
disability  requiring  special
accommodation  to  attend  a
Brentwood
Borough  Council  Meeting
should  notify  Denise Assenti
at 412-884-1500 ext.  115 as
early as possible, but not later
than 5 business days prior to
the  meeting.  The  Borough
of Brentwood will make every
effort  to  provide  reasonable
accommodation.

George Zboyovsky, PE,
ICMA-CM

Borough Manager


